
NOTICE  
END OF SUSPENSION OF TIME FOR ASSESSMENT OF 

WESTERN POWER’S PROPOSED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT  
Pursuant to section 4.68(a) of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004 (Access Code), on 
9 November 2005 the Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) suspended the deadline for 
the issue of a draft decision on Western Power Corporation’s (Western Power) proposed 
Access Arrangement for its South West Interconnected Network. 

The Authority has received the information sought from Western Power under section 51 of 
the Economic Regulation Authority Act 2003.  Consequently, the suspension of time for the 
issue of a draft decision is ended from 2 December 2005.   

For the purposes of section 4.13 of the Access Code, the Authority advises that a draft 
decision on Western Power’s proposed Access Arrangement will be published within 42 
business days, by 6 February 2006, should no further extensions of time apply. 
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